
Dear Parents/Carers 

Following the announcement from the Government that we cannot fully open up school events, we 

have been considering the plans that had been made, and how best to adapt to support the 

experiences for the children.   

Below is a list of things we had planned and the new arrangements, I am sure many of you will be 

disappointed but hope that you will continue to support the school as you have done so amazingly 

this year. 

Summer Fayre – cancelled 

End of year school disco – cancelled 

Sports day – This event will still go ahead however we are unable to invite parents in to school this 

year.  The classes will stay in their bubbles and when they are not participating the children will sit 

track side and cheer one another on.   

KS1 trip to the seaside -   The visit to the seaside has been cancelled, however, the staff have 

arranged an onsite ‘Seaside Experience Day’ instead.  A separate letter telling you more about this 

will be sent out shortly. 

Y5 / Y6 Performance – The performance of ‘Wow What a Year’ will be recorded and a dvd is 

available to order via ParentMail for parents of pupils in Year 5 and Year 6. 

Y6 Leavers BBQ – This event is still able to go ahead on Monday 19th July as it will be outside, 

however, parents are not able to attend. 

Y6 Leavers Service – This event will still take place on Wednesday 21st July, however, we are waiting 

for further guidance from the Government as to whether parents can attend.  Once we have more 

information we will be able to advise you further.    

I am sure you will agree that, whilst frustrating, we must continue to be safe to support the future 

and full opening for the next academic year. 

Many thanks 

Jayne Watson 


